
DISTRICT DIVING INFORMATION
BOYS AA-AAA GIRLS AA-AAA
Friday, February 18, 2022 Saturday, February 19, 2022
North Penn High School North Penn High School
1340 Valley Forge Rd. 1340 Valley Forge Rd.
Lansdale, Pa. 19446 Lansdale, Pa. 19446

Warm-up 4:00 pm Warm-up 9:00 am
Meet Start 5:30 pm Meet Start 10:30 am

To compete in the District I Diving Championships, a diver must be able to perform five (5) voluntary
dives and six (6) optional dives.  (See Rule 9, Section 4).  Please pay close attention to Article 1, Sections A, B,
C, D, and the Note when completing diving entries.

A diver must have achieved the following score to be considered eligible for District competition:

Pts. 6 Dive Meet Pts. 11 Dive Meet
AA Girls 150 pts. for 6 dives OR 250 pts. for 11 dives

AA Boys 150 pts. for 6 dives OR 250 pts. for 11 dives

AAA Girls 220 pts. for 6 dives OR 358 pts. for 11 dives

AAA Boys 215 pts. for 6 dives OR 351 pts. for 11 dives

NOTE: The diver and coach will be required to sign the diving score sheet prior to the start of the
meet, signifying that the diver has satisfactorily performed all listed dives in the past.

Coaches must email their diver’s name, gender, school, and final score from a PIAA meet conducted in
the 2021-22 season, reflecting a score for consideration to Dave Lewis (pm2tattoo@gmail.com).  Please
don’t email a copy of the dive sheet.  The deadline to enter their diver’s score is Saturday, February 12th
at 9:00 pm.

Due to possible restricted numbers allowed this year, divers will qualify for the meet based on their score
submitted.  Those who qualify for the meet will be notified by email and given further instructions on
entering their dive program.  Coaches of divers who qualify must bring a copy of the qualifying score
sheet to the District meet for verification.  Those who missed qualification will also be notified by email.

If you have questions, please contact Dave Lewis for assistance.  (610-368-0911) or  (pm2tattoo@gmail.com)

An authorized school representative must accompany all divers to the meet and any practice sessions
and remain with them the entire session.

Please check the North Penn High School website for any COVID restrictions that must be adhered to
for both practice sessions and the meet.

Practice sessions will be held at North Penn High School as listed below. Please contact Rhonda Diliberto,
North Penn Aquatic Director, prior to your arrival for practice at diliber@npenn.org.

Tuesday, February 15th 6:00 – 8:00 pm
Wednesday, February 16th 6:00 – 8:00 pm

In case of inclement weather, please check the District 1 PIAA website for postponements.


